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CUPE Ontario Privatization Poll

Strategic Communications fielded a bank of statements for CUPE Ontario, asking respondents if they agree or disagree with each statement. The statements were preceded by this introduction:

“As you may know, there is often debate about whether public services, such as hospital food services or municipal garbage collection, should be provided by private companies — either instead of, or in conjunction with, provincial or city governments. I'm going to read you a few statements about this debate, and I'd like to know in each case if you agree or disagree.”

1. Privatization of public services usually ends up costing more money and providing less service.

Strongly agree
40.3%
Somewhat disagree
15.8%

Somewhat agree
22.0%
Strongly disagree
13.9%

Neither agree/disagree
2.0%
Don’t know/refused
5.9%

2. The main way that private companies can offer to provide services more cheaply than government is by paying lower wages and offering fewer benefits to their workers.

Strongly agree
31.3%
Somewhat disagree
17.0%

Somewhat agree
19.5%
Strongly disagree
25.7%

Neither agree/disagree
1.6%
Don’t know/refused
4.9%

3. It’s better for our communities to have government, not private companies, providing public services because it ensures that important services are available to everyone who needs them.

Strongly agree
53.0%
Somewhat disagree
11.2%

Somewhat agree
22.0%
Strongly disagree
9.2%

Neither agree/disagree
2.5%
Don’t know/refused
2.2%

4. As a matter of principle, public money should not go into corporate profits.

Strongly agree
60.0%
Somewhat disagree
10.4%

Somewhat agree
18.2%
Strongly disagree
6.0%

Neither agree/disagree
1.8%
Don’t know/refused
3.6%

These results are compiled from a Strategic Communications telephone poll conducted May 2 to May 8, 2005. Interviews were conducted with 600 adult Ontario residents, selected by the random-household sampling method. The overall results are considered accurate to within ±4.0%, 19-times-in-20, of what they would have been had the entire Ontario adult population been polled. The margin of error will be larger for sub-groups of the survey population. This data was statistically weighted to ensure that the sample's composition reflects that of the actual Ontario population according to the 2001 Census.
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